
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

 
December 10, 2014 

 
 
 
Gary Shelton 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Smiths Detection 
2202 Lakeside Boulevard 
Edgewood, MD 21040 
 
SUBJECT: DISCONTINUATION OF REVIEW FOR REQUEST TO AMEND SEALED 

SOURCE AND DEVICE REGISTRATION CERTIFICATE NO. NR-0163-D-102-E  
 
Dear Mr. Shelton: 
 
This letter is in response your letter dated December 1, 2014, in which you ask to withdraw your 
request to amend Sealed Source and Device Registration Certificate NR-0163-D-102-E.   
 
Based on your request, we have discontinued the review of your amendment request.  This is 
without prejudice to the re-submission of your request.  When you decided to re-submit your 
amendment request, please ensure that you have included sufficient information on the QA/QC 
program at your new United Kingdom manufacturing facility, to allow the NRC to evaluate your 
request. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tomas Herrera of my staff, at 
Tomas.Herrera@nrc.gov or at (301) 415-7138.  

 
Sincerely, 
  
 /RA/ 
 
 

 Hipolito Gonzalez, Branch Chief 
 Material Safety Licensing Branch 
 Division of Materials Safety, States, Tribal  
 and Rulemaking Programs 
 Office of Nuclear Material Safety  
    and Safeguards 
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